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Tuesday 5th September 2023 

Dear parents/carers 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer a range of clubs commencing Monday 18th September 2023.  
The following clubs will run during terms 1 and 2 by Queensway staff members and are free of 
charge. They can be booked via  https://parents-booking.co.uk/login.jsp We advise you to ensure 
that your login details are correct prior to the opening of the club booking system. If you 
encounter any issues, please contact the school office. 

 
In response to feedback received previously, to allow as many children as possible to participate 
in the clubs, they will be split into two terms - term 1 and term 2. We request that ONLY TWO OF 
THE FOLLOWING CLUBS ARE SELECTED FOR YOUR CHILD. We will inform you of which 
term your child has been allocated. This will increase opportunities available to the children. In 
the event of low take up of places, we will offer the club for both terms.  

 

Year Day Time Club Staff member Places per term  

Year 1 2 

Monday 3-4pm Football Mr Andrews 16 

Tuesday 3-4pm Art Mrs Morgan 16 

Tuesday 12-1230pm Yoga Miss Maskell 16 

Friday 3-4pm Multi Skills Mrs Lock 16 

Year 3 4 

Monday 12-1230pm Yoga Miss Hugo 16 

Tuesday 3-4pm Cricket Mrs Ali 16 

Wednesday 12-1230pm STEM Miss Ross 20 

Year 5 6  

Monday 3-4pm Netball Miss Dineen 20 

Tuesday 3-4pm Spanish Mrs Silva Nunes 16 

Wednesday 3-4pm Drama Mrs Healy 16 

 
The following clubs will be run by external coaches during terms 1 AND 2 (11 weeks) and are 
payable and bookable via ParentPay https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login 
 

Year Day Time Club Staff member Places per term  

Years 3-6  
Thursday 3-4pm Dance Kate 16 

Friday 3-4pm Hotshots Coach 28 
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The booking systems will be open at 4:00pm on Thursday 7th September and will close at 
12:00pm on Tuesday 12th September.  Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis 
and will be confirmed by Friday 15th September. 

 

We look forward to welcoming the children into the clubs soon. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs Sarah Horbury-Jakeman 
Headteacher 
 


